
 
 

7.2 Letter to Governor Newsom 
BOS Agenda – April 7, 2020 

Feedback received via publiccomment@lakecountyca.gov 
 
 
Ramona d'Viola ramona@ilumus.com 
7.2: Continued from March 31, consideration of letter to Gov. Newsom asking to suspend legislation 
that would affect private enterprise jobs. 
 
Dear Board of Commissioners, 
 
I strongly encourage you to not take action to ask Governor Newsome to suspend legislation as it 
pertains to private enterprise jobs. 
 
Now that Covid 19 has arrived, NOW is the WRONG time to put people back into work environments 
where it's impossible to maintain social distancing. What Rep. Brown and rest of your board should be 
asking for is an economic stimulus package that benefit WORKERS and not just business owners.  
 
The last time I checked, it takes a healthy workforce to run said businesses. Anne Frank's family spent 2 
years in an attic, I'm sure we'll survive in our relatively comfortable surrounds.  
 
Ramona d'Viola   
--  
Ramona d'Viola 
ilumus photography + marketing 
510-847-8831 
www.ilumus.com 
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